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§ Republic of the Philippines
—

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

——msy  PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
~— MIMAROPA Region

October 16, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

FROM : The OIC PENRO
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR PERMISSION TO RELEASE INFORMATION
REGARDING TAMARAW AND TAMARAW

CONSERVATION TO THE PRESS, OTHER MEDIA AND
SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLET [P-2023-00010533]

Respectfully forwarded is the request of the Tamaraw Conservation Program to permit

the release of information regarding the Tamaraw and the conservation efforts to the media
and other concerned groups.

For consideration and approval.

ERN . TANADA

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
E-mail: msd_occmdo@yahoo.com / denroccmin04@yahoo.com
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
f MIMAROPA RCgiOI‘l .
-— . PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
" TAMARAW CONSERVATION PROGRAM

October 11, 2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR = The Regional Executive Director
DENR — MIMAROPA Region
Ermita, Manila
THRU : The PENR Officer
DENR — Occidental Mindoro
FROM : The TCP Coordinator
San Jose, Occidental Mindoro
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR PERMISSION TO RELEASE

INFORMATION REGARDING TAMARAW AND
TAMARAW CONSERVATION TO THE PRESS, OTHER
MEDIA AND SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLETS

Communication, Education, and Public Awareness (CEPA) is one of the core
components of the Tamaraw Conservation Program. Through effective implementation of
CEPA activities, we hope to spread information and data about the tamaraw and solicit support
for the conservation of the critically endangered and endemic tamaraws. The recent CEPA
activities of TCP have forged partnerships and collaborations with individuals and
organizations that are now involved in the advocacy towards biodiversity conservation and the
tamaraws. We intend to nurture these partnerships and collaborations and establish more

connections through effective communication and sharing of information regarding tamaraws
and its conservation.

In relation to the memorandum from the DENR Secretary dated April 25, 2023 with
the subject “Release of Statements or Press Releases Concerning the Department’s Plans,
Programs, and Policy Direction”, the undersigned, in behalf of the TCP, respectfully requests
for permission to release information and/or statements regarding tamaraw and tamaraw
conservation to the press, media, social media, and other concerned groups and personalities.

For your information, record approval.

NEIL A ONY A. DEL MUNDO

Airport Road, San Roque, San Jose, Occidental Mindoro
lamarawconservationprogram. mdo(@gmail.com




